
If your child is going to be absent
from school, please call the
attendance line at 856-652-2700
ext. 4111 by 9:15 AM.
Any changes in transportation
must be reported to the main office
by 1:00 PM.
Cell Phones and Smartwatches
should remain off and in student’s
bookbags.

DLB Parent Newsletter
As we continue with our district-wide character
development initiative Bulldog P.R.I.D.E., we are paying
special attention to increasing the character of our young
people. It is the district’s firm belief that this will not only
improve our schools but have a life-long benefit for every
one of our students. Our character virtue for the month of
September was Wisdom. This past Friday, we announced
our Bullock Bulldogs of Character who were selected by our
staff for showing Wisdom. This month, we are focusing on
the virtue, Integrity.  We can show integrity by following the
rules, being honest, and telling the truth.

Upcoming Events

Make-up Picture Day: Nov. 6th

District-wide 2 hr. Delay: Nov. 1st

October 2024

Reminders

Bulldog P.R.I.D.E. Updates

No school: October 11th and 14th

Halloween Parade: Oct. 31st@ 10 AM

Family Night Date Change: Nov. 12th

Advanced Band: Tuesday 

Advanced Orchestra:

Wednesday

Choir: Thursday (alternating

weeks for grade levels)

After School
Activities

Contact Info
Main Office: 856-652-2700 ext. 4102;
4101
Bullock School Website:
https://www.gpsd.us/bullock
Bullock Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/DLBullock
GlassboroNJ/

PTO Updates
Spirit wear Sale Going on Now! All orders
are due by Oct. 16th
Dining for Dollars at Nick’s Pizza will take
place Oct. 21st and 22nd
Gertrude Hawk Fundraiser ends Nov. 4th
Next meeting Nov. 12 via Zoom

https://www.gpsd.us/Domain/264
https://www.facebook.com/DLBullockGlassboroNJ/
https://www.facebook.com/DLBullockGlassboroNJ/

